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•Comments:  Mr. Smith,

The two enclosures are copies of the last two written communications I received from Debbie in the last 21 months. Both were sent addressed to John Joseph for his 1st  and then 2nd birthday.

The copy of the card was sent on 7/05/00 and the letter was dated 7/7/01 but was postmarked on 2/25/01.

Debbie’s persona and comments are clearly delusional and in most probability inherently dangerous to both children. My concern is for our daughter Gloria, who is currently in her care.

She has not accepted or returned phone calls for the last 4 months, and has made no effort to contact me excluding a quick phone call made by her in July wanting my address.

I send both to you for your review and comment.
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Yours truly,

Walter J. Burien, Jr.
